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Question: The concept of alienation means      Answer:loss of 
identityQuestion: The concept of symbiosis in Cultural Transmission 
theory was used by      Answer:Robert ParkQuestion: Misdemeanor is any 
crime punishable with       for less than three years but more than six 
monthsAnswer:imprisonmentQuestion: Felony is a crime that may be 
punishable by       or imprisonment for three years or 
moreAnswer:deathQuestion: Differential association theory is refered to 
as the      Answer:Chicago schoolQuestion: Cesare Lombroso 1836 1909 was 
credited for his develoopment of      Answer:biological theory of 
crimeQuestion: According to      theories crime and delinquency can 
ironically be represented as  conformityAnswer: Sub culturalQuestion: 
According to symbolic interraction theory crime differs in its meaning of      
Answer:symbolsQuestion: Delinquency and Opportunity  posits that there is 
greater pressure towards criminality on the       classes because they 
have less opportunity to succeed by legitimate 
meansAnswer:workingQuestion: Three basic body types were distinguished as 
signs of criminality these  areAnswer:Question: These theorist claim that 
the mesomorphic body types were more likely  to      Answer:commit 
crimeQuestion: The differential association theorists beleive that 
criminal behaviour is a      Answer:learning processQuestion: The crimes 
against a person include such deviant acts as murder       and 
rapeAnswer:assaultQuestion: The       profile of the criminal is what 
Kork and Mccorkle referred to as offenders in factAnswer:firstQuestion: 
The       profile of the criminal is called criminal by 
adjudicationAnswer:secondQuestion: The       profile of the criminal is 
called  undetected offender in factAnswer:thirdQuestion: Modern 
Criminological ideaology is a body of systematically transmitted forms of      
Answer:knowledgeQuestion: Interactionalism criminology also known as       
is the basis of Erving Goffman analysis of crimeAnswer:symbolic 
interractionismQuestion: An organised scheme whose aim is to extort money 
illegally by threats or intimidation is called     
Answer:RacketeeringQuestion: Victims whose actions gave way for their 
victimization are called     Answer:precipitative victimsQuestion: The 
theroy that relates the whole human body parts to crime is called      
Answer:functionalismQuestion: The scientific study of punishment is 
called      Answer:PenologyQuestion: the functionalist theory states that 
every aspect of the       influences criminal behaviour in its own 
special wayAnswer:societyQuestion: The       theory states that deviant 
is socially transmitted from one generation to the otherAnswer:cultural 
transmissionQuestion: According to Marx crime is the product of 
inadequate      Answer:social conditionsQuestion: According to the 
Functionalist theory crime relates to a consequence of societal 
requirements       and institutionsAnswer:customsQuestion: Criminals who 
are in the hiding are refered to as criminals      Answer:at 
largeQuestion: According to criminologists the environment in which a 
person lives influences      Answer:criminalityQuestion: Delinquency area 
and criminal sub cultures are the works of      Answer:all of the 
aboveQuestion: A       is defined as the agency set up by government to 
define and apply the law to order itsenforcement and to settle disputed 
points on which individual or groups do not agreeAnswer:B: courtQuestion: 
Three basic body types were distinguished as signs of criminality these  
are mesomorphs ectomorphs and      Answer:A: endomorphsQuestion: Given 
the whole total of human social experience crime should be that which 
contradicts the collective       of thesocial 
groupAnswer:sentimentsQuestion: Crime is defined as any act that       
the lawAnswer:violatesQuestion: what is a list of specific forms of human 



conduct which has been outlawed by political authoritywhich applies 
uniformity to all persons living under the politicalauthority and which 
is enforced by punishment administered by thestate calledAnswer:Criminal 
LawQuestion: Criminal law usually prescribes a       punishment for a 
particular devianceAnswer:specificQuestion: According to       crime is a 
category which can be defined only byreference to the specific social 
norms and values of the society in whichit occursAnswer:Emile 
DurkheimQuestion: The criminal laws are usually enacted by the       
authorityAnswer:politicalQuestion: Criminal laws are usually       in 
regard to those behaviours that aretermed as 
deviantAnswer:specificQuestion: criminal law is a branch of public law 
which deals with the relationship between members of the public and the      
Answer:stateQuestion: Juries weigh the degree of intent in determining 
the       of a crimeAnswer:seriousnessQuestion: A major objective of 
criminal law is the prevention and       of crimeAnswer:controlQuestion: 
Criminal laws are usually       in regard to those behaviours that 
arerntermed as deviantAnswer:D: specificQuestion: According to       
crime is a category which can be defined only byrnreference to the 
specific social norms and values of the society in whichrnit 
occursAnswer:A: Emile DurkheimQuestion: what is a list of specific forms 
of human conduct which has been outlawed by political authorityrnwhich 
applies uniformity to all persons living under the politicalrnauthority 
and which is enforced by punishment administered by thernstate 
calledAnswer:A: Criminal LawQuestion: Given the whole total of human 
social experience crime should be that which contradicts the collective       
of thernsocial groupAnswer:B: sentimentsQuestion: The three fold 
classification of crime are felony       and simple 
offencesAnswer:misdemeanourQuestion: what is simply called a science of 
crimeAnswer:CriminologyQuestion: Criminologists believe that crime is      
in all societiesAnswer:normalQuestion: Members ofall cultures develop 
mechanisms for      Answer:internalisationQuestion: Social control is 
used to enforce      Answer:conformityQuestion: The three types of norms 
were categorized based on their level of       to thedominant members of 
the societyAnswer:importanceQuestion: Crimes may also be divided into two 
large groups based on the severity of the      meted 
outAnswer:punishmentQuestion: When peoples expectations of behaviour 
aresuddenly violated they experience culture      Answer:shockQuestion: 
The       reflect a societys beliefs aboutcorrect and incorrect 
behavioursAnswer:normsQuestion: Law is a term derived from the Anglo  
Saxon word lagu which means to      Answer:determine 


